WOKINGHAM COPY.

6th March, 1941,

near Sir,

With reference to the Liverpool Report No. 114785
or the steamer "PENNLAND", I think it well to inform you
that the vessel was examined in dry dock by t he Soclety's
Surveyors at Belfast In January last, but that nothing was
then done in regard to a further General Examination,
although the present condition of various iltems was reported

to be goods

As you are aware,thenotation of "Examined LR 8-40"
in respect of the Survey held at your port was valid for
six months but in view of the Committee's later decision
that future examinstlions of tl.ls nature should be carried
out at twelve monthly Iintervals, as set forth in Circular
Yo. 1773, 1t will be epprecisted 1 the Surveyors can state
whether in their opinion the veasel can be considered
efficlent untll August, 1641, whichk would rean that the
next General Examinatlion will be postponed until that date.

I am, @ear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Secretary,
LIVERPOOLaS
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